
Minutes from Meeting held November 10, 2020 
 

The September meeting of the South Shenango Township Supervisors was held on Tuesday, October 13, 2020 

at the South Shenango Township Building, located at 6865 Collins Road, Jamestown, PA 16134.  The meeting 

was called to order at 2:36 pm by Chairperson Joe Livingston.  Present were Supervisors Joe Livingston, and 

Mike Richter; Solicitor Alan Shaddinger; Secretary Rebecca Andrew; and Property Maintenance Karen Hanna. 

Three visitors were present. Minutes from the October 13th meeting were reviewed and approved with a motion 

by Mike Richter and a second by Joe Livingston. MC  

 

The Treasurer’s report was as follows: 
 

South Shenango Township General Fund 

Previous Month’s Balance – September 30, 2020 $ 174,818.29 

October Credits/Deposits           $  21,314.60 

October Credits/Interest    $       5.42 

October Debits/Checks    $  50,906.29 

Balance as of October 30, 2020   $ 145,232.02 
 

South Shenango Twp. State Account 

Previous Month’s Balance –September 30, 2020 $  73,912.86 

October Credits/Deposits – Interest          $        1.62 

October Debits/Checks    $  10,652.12 

Balance as of October 30, 2020   $  63,262.12 
 

Mike Richter moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report with a second by Joe Livingston. MC  

 

Supervisors’ Report –Asked that Mr. Shaddinger have an amendment draw up for ordinance 1997-2.  

They had a discussion regarding workman’s comp, and legal obligations to the fire department.  

Joe Livingston made a motion to approve the proposed budget with a second by Mike Richter. MC 

 

Visitors Acknowledged – Larry Gould, Douthette Allotment, inquired on the status of a property in Douthette 

Allotment with property maintenance violations, and some other properties in the township. Alan responded that more 

photographs are needed to proceed on the property in Douthette, and then a 30day notice will be sent. At that point if 

nothing is done a civil suit will be filed. 

 

Roadmaster’s Report – Not present 

 

Attorney’s Report –Confirmed the Welcome Solar conditional use hearing for December 1, 2020 at 6pm.     

 

Building Code Official – Not present  
 

Property Maintenance Official- Karen Hanna  

Karen reported that the Emig property sold at judicial sale.  
 

Secretary’s Report –.  

 2019 Audit engagement letter for liquid fuels 

 Tri-County contract 

Correspondence Received – None 
 

Joe Livingston moved to approve the September bills with a second by Mike Richter.  MC 
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:08 pm. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       Rebecca Andrew, Secretary 



 
 

 


